
Your tithes and offerings provide for the 

ministry of Shady Grove United Methodist 

Church, and ensure that the mission of this 

vibrant church continues to expand from 

one generation to the next. Your gifts are 

honored with faithful stewardship, ethical 

practice, and full accountability.  

Through your gift, you can support annual 

operations and enrich essential programs, 

such as music ministry, missions, community 

outreach, and discipleship opportunities for 

all ages.  

Your gift can even be a permanent, loving 

memorial to your spouse, parents, or other 

family members, or to someone who has 

touched your life in a special way.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Shady Grove                  

United Methodist Church                 

Short Pump  

 

We welcome the opportunity to work 

with you and your financial professional  

as you consider the possibilities  to 

accomplish your charitable goals this 

year.  

Please contact Pam Sweeney, 

financial secretary, to continue the 

conversation.  

Phone: (804) 360 -2600 

Email: psweeney@shadygroveumc.net  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Shady Grove United Methodist Church  

Short Pump  

4825 Pouncey Tract Road  

Glen Allen, VA 23059  

804-360-2600 

www.shadygroveumc.net  
 

 

A GUIDE TO 
CHRISTIAN GIVING 

Growing in faith.  
Growing in giving.  

CONSIDER THE  
POSSIBILITIES 

Examples and information provided are for illustration 

and educational purposes only and should not be 

considered tax or legal advice. Please consult with 

your financial, tax, or legal advisor about the gift plan 

that best meets your objectives.                          04/2019  


